PO BOX 3100 MIAMI FLORIDA 371

¢

POWER & LIGHT COMPAN

January 18, 1974

Mr. Angelo Giambusso, Deputy Director
for Reactor Projects

Directorate of Licensing i

Office of Regulation r -

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D, C. 20545 4

Dear Mr. Giambusso:

Re: 5t.lucie Plant Unit No. 2 N
Environmental Report - Amendment 3 ‘ - |
Docket No. 50-389 -

Enclosed for your review are two hundred (200) copies of Amendment 3 to

the St. Lucie Unit No. 2 Environmental Report. We are holding one hundred

(100) copies for you that are available upon request.

Amendment 3 provides additional information and changes which reflects recent
revisions to the Unit #2 Preliminary Safety Analysis Report. An instruction
sheet for placement of the change pages is included.

Very truly yours,
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¥\ Robert E. Uhrig

Director for Nuclear Affairs
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"~ E. A. Adomat
Executive Vice President
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